Kristen Mueller

From: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 11:33 AM

To: Kim Turner CtMgr

Cc: publicworksdirector; chief, Munoz, John

Subject: RE: (Universal City) Larger Trash Dumpster at City Hall

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Kim,
Absolutely, we will review and provide a suggested size/frequency for the facility.
Please note we have received the staff comments you shared. John, Rick & | are scheduled to review this week. May we

look at some dates to revisit early next week?

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management

1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX 78217
210 772 6074

From: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 11:25 AM

To: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com>

Cc: publicworksdirector <pwdirector@uctx.gov>; chief <firechief@uctx.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Larger Trash Dumpster at City Hall

Chris,

At the staff meeting today we discussed the upcoming contract. There were several mentions that the
dumpster at City Hall next to the police station is often overfilled. Can you look into this and determine an
appropriate size for this facility. The dumpster servers FD, PD, court, development services, utilities and
administration.

Thanks.
Kim M. Turner

City Manager
City of Universal City



2150 Universal City Blvd
Universal City, TX 78148

Tel: 210-659-0333 ext 705

Fax: 210-659-7062

Email: CityManager@UCTX.Gov
WWW.UCTX.Gov

“A good exercise for the heart is to bend down and help another up.”

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.



